
	
March	5,	2018	
	
Business	Owner	
Tiger	Avenue	
Columbia,	MO	65203	
	
Re:	 Upcoming	Road	Closures	
	 Tiger	Avenue‐	Utility	Replacement	
	 MU	Project	#	CP161401	
	
Dear	Business	Owner,	
	
The	University	of	Missouri	is	planning	the	following	closures	adjacent	to	Tiger	Avenue	for	
the	replacement	of	a	deteriorated	Steam	line	and	Telecom	duct	bank.	Attached	is	a	diagram	
that	further	depicts	the	closures.		
	

 The	east	sidewalk	of	Tiger	Avenue	between	Kentucky	Blvd	and	Rollins	St.	
 The	easternmost	lane	of	Tiger	Avenue	(former	metered	parking	lane)	

between	Kentucky	Avenue	and	Rollins	St.		
	
An	application	for	road	closures	will	be	submitted	to	the	City	of	Columbia.	The	application	
will	be	reviewed	by	City	Council	and	open	for	public	comment	at	the	March	19,	2018	regular	
council	meeting.		
	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
Jennifer	Sullivan,	P.E.	
Project	Manager,	Campus	Facilities	


